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To achieve this, our National Workload Management Team has been reviewing how best to 
ensure the correct work is available for each area in Service Delivery to complete. 

For our staff who work in a Core planning role, Specialist Service Delivery and Operations 
Performance and Capability Divisions, you will soon receive further information outlining how 
you will receive the correct work relevant to your role to support this initiative. The National 
Workload Management Team will continue to support and provide regular updates to each 
Division and Branch throughout the initiative. 

Even if you do not work in these areas, I ask for your support to ensure as a Group we are all 
helping our peers to deliver this important initiative. 

Thank you again for your hard work and support during this time. I look forward to providing 
another update soon.  

Cheers  

Scott 

Scott McNaughton                                       

Deputy CEO   

Service Delivery   

National Disability Insurance Agency 
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I am pleased to report that our Nothing Before February 24 campaign to reduce the backlog of 

current wait times for participants is progressing very well. Over the past 4 weeks the Service 

Delivery campaign has completed more than 9,700 unscheduled reassessments and almost 2,100 

first plans. A huge team effort by all involved—thank you. 
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Kind regards 

Rebecca Falkingham 
Chief Executive Officer  
National Disability Insurance Agency   

The NDIA acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of Country throughout Australia and their continuing 
connection to land, sea and community. We pay our respects to them and their cultures and to Elders past, 
present and emerging.
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Image caption: A chart showing the burndown progress of the Nothing Before February 24 
campaign. 
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Thanks again for all you do. 
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Key takeaways 

‘Nothing before Feb 24’ update 

Good afternoon everyone, 

Over the past month our Service Delivery Teams have been working diligently on our ‘Nothing before February 24’ initiative.
The Agency is currently receiving more than 5,000 plan change requests each week—60% higher than the same time last
year. This initiative is just one part of our approach to address this increase—focusing on the oldest and most urgent cases
in PACE to reduce backlogs of plan approvals and changes. 

I wanted to highlight the entire team’s impressive work to process more than 13,500 of our ‘oldest first plans’ and
unscheduled reassessments. 

Thank you to all of you who worked so hard to achieve this milestone—it has made such a difference for so many
participants. 
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Thank you once again for your efforts and have a good week. 

Kind regards

Rebecca Falkingham
Chief Executive Officer 
National Disability Insurance Agency 

The NDIA acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of Country throughout Australia and their continuing connection to land, sea and
community. We pay our respects to them and their cultures and to Elders past, present and emerging.
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